August 12,2010

Natural Beauty Fence Company
3490 Sunrise Highway
Wantagh, N.Y. 11793

To Whom It May Concern,

On August 10, 2010, we had a fence installed by your company. We are writing to let
you know that it was one of the best and most competent jobs we have ever had done to our
home. From the start to the finish, your staff gave 110% of themselves. No nonsense, no small
talk, just get the job done and get it done right. You have an Al company. That is what we took
away from our experience with your staff.

We are writing this letter to thank Chris, Bill, and the two gentlemen who installed our
fence. If we failed to mention someone who was involved, please thank them as well.

We recommend your company highly and thank you for such a wonderful experience and
a job very well done.

Sincerely yours,
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Carol & John Krumm

3154 Mark Alan Drive
Wantagh, N.Y. 11793



